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Governor
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Loretta Pifieda
Director

To: Mined Land Reclamation Board
From: Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety Staff

Subject: Withdrawal of Request for Declaratory Order

Dear Board Members;

On August 23, 2012 the Division met with representatives from MTAA, LTD on site to discuss their
proposed project. Per discussions with staff, MTAA is requesting a withdrawal of the Declaratory Order
Request scheduled for the September 12, 2012 MLRB meeting.

MTAA will be gathering information to submit to the Division for further review regarding what type of
permit may be required. If after additional review MTAA does not agree with staff findings they will
request a hearing on the issue at a later date.

Attachment: Letter of Withdrawal, MTAA, LTD. 8-24-2012.

Cc: John Roberts, MLRB AGO Representative
Jeff Fugate, = DRMS AGO Representative
Loretta Pineda, DRMS Director
Tony Waldron, DRMS, Minerals Supervisor
Jess Minium, MTAA LTD.
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